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Dear Dr.~~ 
Thank you for your letter of December 21, 2016, concerning the 

Deep Geologic Repository for Low and Intermediate Level Radioactive Waste 
Project as proposed by Ontario Power Generation (the proponent). 

Further to our discussion on December 8, 2016, the additional 
information requested by the Minister was submitted by the proponent on 
December 28, 2016, and posted to the Canadian Environmental Assessment 
Agency's (the Agency) public registry on January 3, 2017. 

On January 18, 2017, the Agency began a 30-day public comment 
period to assist in assessing the technical sufficiency and merit of the 
proponent's additional information. Your letter will be considered along with the 
submissions from other government departments and agencies, the public and 
Indigenous groups during this comment period. 

Thank you for your input to the review process and the Agency 
looks forward to the continuing support of the Canadian Nuclear Safety 
Commission throughout the review of the additional information. 

Yours sincerely, 

Ron Hallman 
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